
 

 

 

Friday 12th June 2015 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Please remember that the Early Years outdoor areas are teaching spaces and should not be used by 

anyone before or after school. We understand how tempting the new equipment looks (and it is 

fabulous) but please ensure that your children stay out of these areas. 

 

Thank you for your help and support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Turner and the Early Years Team 


